
 

 

On the 6th of December we had our Christmas fayre. We  had 

all different stalls like P7 stalls and our PTFA stall and a raffle.  

The PTFA had lots of  different stuff. There was a sweet and 

drink stall also. There was a bran tub and there was a lot of 

different prizes in it. There was an art and craft stall, 

 a calendar stall and a jewellery stall. There was a chocolate  

fountain with  marshmallows . The  school raised £2280. 
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